
 

1 
 

 
Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/025 
 
Subject: Adult ADHD Service Model 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I am requesting your service model for Adult ADHD. 

BNSSG ICB does not hold this information. 
 
We advise you to contact the provider Avon and Wiltshire Mental 
Health Partnership NHS Trust (AWP): 
https://www.awp.nhs.uk/contact-us/freedom-information 
 
The ADHD group is working on redeveloping the Adult ADHD 
Service model.  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 17 May 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


